The Kure Beach Stormwater Committee met at Town Hall on 1/13/2009.
Attending were members: Karen Vatrt, Vinny Doran, and Eric Vann.
Commissioner Barry Nedler and Commissioner Dean Lambeth were present as well.

1. Had a discussion of plans for Spring Fest. Was suggested that perhaps we could get a
short video on stormwater related issues to run in the booth. Vinny Doran indicated he
would approach the aquarium to see if they had one that would work.

2. Eric Vann handed out a request from the Community Center asking for nominees for
'the Community Spirit Awards.

3. Karen Vatrt indicated she had left information at the Carolina Beach Elementary
School suggesting that we partner in a stormwater pollution education project; but had
not heard from them. She indicated she would make another attempt.

4. Eric Vann presented an updated Mission Statement and Committee Objectives to be
presented to council. A motion was made and passed unanimously to adopt them as
written.



